
By Dave Havir

The Church of God Big Sandy will sponsor two festival sites (and recommend another site) for
the observance of the 2024 Feast of Tabernacles. Our congregation will have daily church ser-
vices from Thursday, Oct. 17, through Thursday, Oct. 24.

� We will host a site in Big Sandy, Texas, for the 30th consecutive year. We meet in our
church building.

� We will host a site in Destin, Florida, for the 27th consecutive year. We meet at the
Pelican Beach Resort. (See Destin form. When you book through the church, there is
no sales tax.)

� We recommend a site in North Myrtle Beach, South Carolina, coordinated by Jamie
Wetherington and Ralph Hanahan. Although we co-sponsored a Feast site in the
Myrtle Beach area for 20 years, many people (especially Lyle and Kathy Kerby) did
most of the work. Although we no longer co-sponsor the site, we strongly recom-
mend the North Myrtle Beach Feast site (at the Avista Resort), because our friends in
that area sure know how to organize a great Feast.

Here are the Feast coordinators at the three sites.

� Big Sandy—David and Joyce Coleman at 903-530-4850.

� Destin—Neil and Martha McIver at 903-714-8800.

� North Myrtle Beach—Following is contact information.

Jamie Wetherington at 252-876-5318.
Ralph Hanahan at 803-413-9061.
Website—cog-fot2024.com.

If you are looking for a small, friendly site that has inspiring messages and excellent fellowship,
we invite you to come to Big Sandy, Destin or North Myrtle Beach.
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